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UPCOMING EVENTS

December 2 - 16
Food Drive

December 12
Santa’s Visit

December 19
9:30 or 1:00
Jingle Jam

December 20
Minimal Day
8:00-11:30 EB
9:15-12:45 LG

Dec. 23 - Jan. 3
Christmas Break

No Schoool
Does the holiday season have you running around? Are you tired of baking 
and cooking for parties and neighbors? Take the night off with the PTA 
Eat Out Night at Arby’s, December 16th 5-8 pm.

Please contact Jennie Best at jenniesbest@gmail.com if you are interested in helping find people to fill the 
PTA executive board for next school year. We need 3 people.

A big thank you to the following people for helping with Reflections. It was wonderful and such a great 
experience for our students. Amanda Barlow, Lisa Casper, Whitney Taylor, Erin Rossel, Holly Carbajal, Kara 
Lowe, Sheena Menke, Kelsey Adams, Beth Given, Jenny Johnson, Whitney Russell, Holly Dixon, Curtis 
Barlow, Todd Newman, and Jeanette Newman. So many volunteers are needed to help our programs run 
smoothly. Thank you so much!

Did you know in November the PTA held the Reflections Awards Assembly, the Reflections Participation 
Recess, had a successful Zupa’s eat out night, and continued to run the Take Home Library?

FOOD DRIVE
DECEMBER 2 - DECEMBER 16

This is the time of year that many people begin looking for additional ways to do good.  We 
are happy to help facilitate that wonderful endavor.  Tabitha’s Way, as representatives of the 
Utah Food Bank, does most of the work for us!  They will be picking up our food donations 
before we go on break. 

Our goal this year is 5,000 cans, or shelf stable food items.  And, of course, what would a 
goal be without some incentives and a little competition?   

3,000 cans -  Every student receives Pizza Pie Cafe kids meal coupon
4,000 cans -  Chew gum day for everyone
5,000 cans -  Paint the Principal’s Hair at Student Jingle Jam! 
		  (Drawing for 5 stuents)

Highest Donating Grade will receive a pizza party
2nd Highest Grade - Each student receives a token for the school store

Let it Snow
READ

Jingle Jam 2019 December 19
9:30 or 1:00: :

Some Good Ideas from the Principal
Without a doubt, December is one of the busiest months of the year.  But, while all the 
extra activities and things going on may be of good value, it is still important to spend 
time reading.   Children should read on their own, but also with parents.  You can help 
your child develop a love of reading when they see that you enjoy reading yourself.

Extended family are often visting or families are traveling together.  Reading a new, or 
much loved story with grandparents, aunts and uncles or an older sibling can give chil-
dren an opportunity to become better readers while spending time with family.  

In case you missed it:

Emergency
Two-Hour Delay Start 

or Closure
(click here)


